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August 11, 2017

Nevada County Board of Supervisors
950 Maidu Avenue
Nevada City CA 95959

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please consider the changing the designation of current Nevada-Sierra Connecting Point Public
Authority Governing Board member Anita Wald-Tuttle from a public member to a consumer member.

The Governing Board of the Nevada-Sierra Connecting Point Public Authority is required to have a
majority of its members be consumers which is defined in Welfare and Institutions code, Article 5.7.
(14186.35) as “individuals who are current or past users of personal assistance paid for through public or
private funds or recipients of IHSS services”.

Anita Wald-Tuttle has recently achieved consumer status. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Ann Guerra
Executive Director
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